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The relationship between Kairos

International Media and Far East

Broadcasting Company (FEBC)

dates back to the early 1980s.

Thank the Lord! Our shared vision

and mission have connected the

younger generation of both

organizations. On March 28th, the

General Secretary, Dr. Cheng Huang

Feng Ying, and Director Li Yun led a

team of five Kairos coworkers to

visit Dr. Cheng Dong Chang, the

General Secretary of the Chinese

Ministry Department at FEBC.

Together, they discussed how to

spread the Gospel more widely and

effectively through cloud

technology. On May 18th, we were

honored to welcome Dr. Cheng

Dong Chang and his wife from

FEBC's Chinese Ministry

Department to Kairos. We further

shared the challenges in mission

work and exchanged visions for

mutual prayer and cooperation.

Now to him who
is able to do
immeasurably
more than all
we ask or
imagine,
according to
his power that
is at work
within us

The volunteer couple, Elder and Mrs.

Lam Man Ching, responsible for

Kairos Cantonese ministry,

participated in the inaugural "TIDT

Cross-Cultural Mission Experience:

Seeing Turkey" in March this year.

During the trip, they explored the

seven churches mentioned in the

book of Revelation, retraced the

footsteps of Apostle Paul's three

missionary journeys, and

experienced cross-cultural missions

first-hand. Upon their return, they

specially invited Pastor Shen Yong,

the director of Timothy International

Discipleship Training (TIDT), who

organized the mission trip, to share

the vision with Kairos. The team

members were greatly inspired by

the shared experiences. Thank God

for giving us a common passion and

willingness to collaborate on the

"Seeing Turkey, Returning to Asia"

cross-cultural missions video series

for the gospel work.

Seeing Turkey,
Returning to
Asia

In this era of
information
explosion and
widespread AI, what
we lack is not
theological
knowledge and
theory, but rather
life experiences and
insights, as well as a
commitment to take
action and dedicate
ourselves to the
Great Commission.
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